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Latest news from the school 

On Tuesday September 3 the third semester of the school year 2019 starts.  New decisions by the 

Ministry of Education of the Republic of Kenya mean that the semester is shortened by one week.  

This affects in particular the older students in grade 8 as they get less tuition time and time for study 

for the forthcoming exams at the shift October/November.  The exams are important for all the 

pupils but specially for those who wish and will receive economic support (scholarships/sponsors) 

to continue their studies in Secondary School.  The chances of getting a scholarship is entirely 

dependent on the exam results.  The teachers are very anxious that the the students are as successful 

as possible and they have therefore worked extra and tutored the students concerned during the now 

finished vacations.  The teachers concerned and other staff are worth all our respect and sincere 

thanks for their efforts. 

 

Garden Party – Fall Party September 14 at 2 – 6 PM 

All members, sponsors friends and acquaintances are invited to the Association’s Garden Party on 

September 14.  This year we will meet in Sonja Mondin’s and Anders Sandell’s garden at Liseberg, 

Älvsjö. 

For the price of SEK 130 you will enjoy a Swedish-Kenyan lunch smorgasbord.  To make sure that 

there will be enough food, we ask you kindly to register at  ordf@kisumu.se or call Bitte Brask at 

070-757 68 77.   Please leave a message, if I can’t take your call. 

Address: Göta Landsväg 186, 12535 Älvsjö.  Right opposite Park Folketshus in Liseberg. 

Bus: Nr 144 from Älvsjö station or Gullmarsplan 

At the party we will sell home made marmalade, jam, chutney and various crafts.  The whole 

revenue of the day will go to St Christine School. 

 

Gifts for celebrations, in memoriam and other donations 

Do you wish to give a gift for a celebration or in memory of someone? Send your donation to one of 

our accounts below and a mail to us at gava@kisumu.se.  State purpose, the name of the person to 

whom we shall send our thanks and who the donors are. We will then send a thank you-card with 

the names of the donors. 

Swish-account: 1236 072 698 

Bank giro: 5734-8534 

Plus giro: 17 62 64 – 0  

For IBAN-number contact our accountant Julia Olson, julia@kisumu.se to get the Society’s account 

number and IBAN number in Handelsbanken 

We protect your personal data in accordance with GDPR.  Read the integrity policy of the Kisumu 

Association at www.kisumu.se or send a mail  to ordf(@)kisumu.se 
 
The latest news, pictures and reports from the school is available at the web page of the Association, 

www.kisumu.se 

Also visit us at Facebook.  News from the Association and school is regularly published at Föreningen 

Kisumu och Stiftelsen St: Christine 
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